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To: Superintendent Kasie Luke and LPSD
School Board Members

From: Alexis Pursell, Elementary Teacher and
Joe Ward, Principal and Secondary Teacher

Outstanding Activities and Events

Levelock School hosted a volleyball jamboree October 16-18. The jamboree was led by Mr.
Lester and an experienced volleyball coach by the name of Sandy Wagner. Coach Wagner led
participants to take part in a number of drills focusing on developing skills in the sport.

This month across K-4 in math we have been working on adding with regrouping, place value,
and skip counting to 100!
In reading we have read about different families, jobs, and places around the world.
Some of the whole group activities from this month include experimenting with clay and
creating clay figures, reading The BFG, and using magnifying glasses outside!!

Members of the secondary class began the small engines class this month. Class members will
complete assignments in the Honda University online program. Our goal is to complete all of
the Honda certifications that may be completed online. As students work to complete the
online component, they will also be doing hands on work disassembling and reassembling
engines. We are very grateful to BBRCTE for providing the engines, tools, shop manuals and
other support for this class.

Facility

Our custodian, Seantay Peterson, with the help of another staff member, worked on several
lights in the gym to get them working again. He also replaced a belt on the winch the raises the
basketball goals. This enabled us to raise the goals so that they would not be as likely to cause
an interference in the volleyball matches.

Enrollment

Levelock School maintained an enrollment of 10 students during the count period. We had one
student enroll at the beginning of count increasing our enrollment to 11. However, after this
student enrolled, another student transferred to another school bring our number back to 10.

Personnel

Our preschool aide, Kaleigh Neketa, has completed enough training to begin working with
students on Oct. 31. She will continue to work with Ms. Kresl to complete her training. Edwin
Peterson III has been approved for hire as classroom aide and will begin on Monday,
November 7.



Students practicing volleyball drills during the jamboree.



More drills under the direction of coaches Wagner and Lester



Meadow Neketa (3rd) shows how she uses a magnifying glass.



The elementary class has a little fun with the sunrise in the background. Back Row L-R - Kiahna
Andrew (4th) & Avery Myers (4th), Middle Row L-R - Caden Washington (2nd), Kyleigh Moses
(1st) and Meadow Neketa (3rd), Front (except for his teeth) - Kale Neketa (1st)


